
 

Circular No.32/2023-24        19th June 2023 

 

 “Yellow in nature is beautiful. 

Apart from its association with positivity and joy, yellow inspires warmth and fuzziness. 

Naturally these feelings also feed our happy and exciting sides.” 

 

Dear Parent,  

 

Greetings from AVN Vida International School!  

Students of Pre-Primary division will be learning all about colour ‘Yellow’ in the month of 

June. The concept of the yellow colour has been reinforced in different topics that students 

will be learning. To mark this milestone, we will be celebrating ‘Yellow Day’ on Friday, 

23rd June 2023. Parents are requested to send the children dressed in yellow colour and 

a yellow colour snack to share with friends.  

 

We are sending the notice well in advance, so that you can 

make appropriate arrangements for the dress and snacks to 

share with their friends in the class.  

 

We look forward to your support and cooperation!  

 

s/d 

Principal 


